
Scan here or visit
ccyp.vic.gov.au

Are you under 25 years of age? 

Did you have contact with police and the
criminal justice system when you were
under 14?

We want to hear about your experiences,
to help us shape a better future! 

Sharing will help shape how people
understand children coming into contact
with the criminal justice system and tell
people in power what needs to change.

Have your say 
about the justice system in

Victoria

https://ccyp.vic.gov.au/

